
City of Lock Haven Public Notice 
Notice of Concrete Work and Upcoming Paving Project 

 
The City of Lock Haven would like to inform its residents that concrete work has commenced as of 

Monday, August 7th, 2023. The contracted firm, Big Rock Paving, LLC, has initiated the construction 

of ADA compliant ramps to enhance accessibility within the community. 

Concrete Work Schedule: Commencement Date: Monday, August 7th, 2023 

Additionally, we would like to notify the community that paving work is scheduled to take place on E 

Bald Eagle Street and Race Street. The paving work is anticipated to begin during the week of 

August 21-25, 2023. During this period, some vehicular delays are to be expected as necessary 

measures are taken to ensure a smooth and efficient paving process. 

Paving Work Schedule & Project Details: Week of August 21-25, 2023 

Sections to be Paved: 

 E Bald Eagle Street between Hanna Street and Mary's Alley (closest to the Jay Street bridge) 

 Race Street between E Main Street and E Bald Eagle Street 

The City of Lock Haven is delighted to share that this project has been made possible through the 

generous funding awarded by the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. This 

initiative aims to improve the quality of our streets and enhance overall accessibility and 

convenience for all residents. 

Stay Informed: 

Residents are encouraged to stay informed about the progress of this important community project. 

You can sign up for project notifications (when the paving will begin, alternate routes, and off-street 

parking reminders) by visiting Lock Haven's civil space page dedicated to the "E Bald Eagle Street & 

Race Street Paving Project." 

(https://lockhavenpa.civilspace.io/en/projects/e-bald-eagle-street-race-street-paving-project) 

Your understanding and cooperation during this period are greatly appreciated as we work towards 

enhancing the infrastructure of our city for the benefit of all residents.  

Project Contacts: 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the appropriate department 

at the City of Lock Haven: 

Tony Stopper       Abbey Roberts 

Director of Public Works     Planner & Development Coordinator 

Office Phone: 570-893-5917     Office Phone: (570) 893-5903 

Email: astopper@lockhavenpa.gov    Email: aroberts@lockhavenpa.gov 




